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Voting by mail assists us as we have a spectrum child and I have a disability. It has 

always worked and Oregon should continue to do right by the ones serving in the 

military, disabled, elderly, those without transportation, and those who will personally 

be affected by such a decision. Voting by mail is a right EVERY PERSON ELIGIBLE 

TO VOTE has here in the state of Oregon and it should remain the right of the people 

to have a free and fair election. Voting by person would in fact make it more difficult 

for many voters. Making our vote in person could very well lead to gerrymandering 

and cause an upset in the opportunity we all have a right to decide who we elect to 

lead us. Every last registered Oregonian deserves the right to VOTE BY MAIL and in 

removing that you are taking away the voice of the people. Keep vote in by mail. 

Thank you.  

 


